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To:
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FinexAIliance <coulson@finexalliance.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 12:10 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
re: proposed regulations concerning retail Forex trading

We applaud your efforts to rid the retail fx industry of cowboys,
charlatans and con artists.
Restricting leverage to say 20-1, is an excellent idea.

Good fortune,
Lee Coulson
Finex Alliance


